
Basingstoke breast cancer self-help group meeting 
 
19th June 2018 
 
34 members attended 
 
Chairman: Angela Bennett 
 
Treasurer: Renee Smith 
 
Minutes: Lyn Nelson 
 
Fundraising: Joyce, Isobel, Pat and Jo 
 
Website: Paula Searle 
 
Minutes of the last meeting verified as a true record. 
 
The group welcomed two new ladies - Rosemary and Pat. 
 
A group of our ladies are booked on the Watercress Line in Alresford to travel to 
Alton and back. Whilst on board lunch will be served, the train leaves at 1pm, 10th 
July. 
 
The Basingstoke Canal Trip is on 27th July. Food can ordered to have on board at 
the start of the trip, Renee will be taking orders and payment at the end of the 
meeting. Boat leaves Odiham Wharf at 7pm sharp. 
 
There will be a skittles evening on 21 August at the Basingstoke Conservative Club, 
7pm for 7.30pm. This is in place of our normal meeting. There will be a buffet meal 
served. Members are not charged, guests are welcomed and will pay £11 per 
person. 
 
A trip to The Vyne in October. Time and date to be confirmed. 
 
The group's cake sale at Basingstoke and North Hampshire Hospital has been 
booked for the 19th October from 10am to 12pm. 
 
Kath Donaldson, one of our former member,s was having trouble with her seatbelt 
being uncomfortable, she has said Halfords sell a correct seat belt adjuster. 
 
The speakers this evening were Barbara Parry, senior nutritionist at Hampshire 
Hospitals and Penny Eriksson, author of The Chemo Cookbook 
 
The guest speakers for the July meeting will be Tracy Street and her colleague Lucy, 
who both work for Macmillan Cancer Support.  
 
The meeting finished at 9pm. 
 


